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______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Observance of Vigilance Awareness Week from October 28, 2024 - November 03, 2024 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

To all Members, 

Central Vigilance Commission (CVC), vide Circular no. 09/08/24 dated August 28, 2024 has 

informed that Vigilance Awareness Week for the year 2024 (VAW 2024) would be observed from 

October 28, 2024 to November 03, 2024 on the following theme.  

“सत्यनिष्ठा की संस्कृनि से राष्र की समदृ्धि” 

 
“Culture of Integrity for Nation's Prosperity” 

 

A copy of the aforesaid circular is attached. 

In view of the same, all the members are advised to publish information about the observance of 

VAW 2024 on their website and social media accounts during the week, and encourage 

stakeholders to take e-pledge by providing a link to the e-pledge website of CVC 

(https://pledge.cvc.nic.in/) 

Members are also advised to send out bulk SMS to stakeholders, including listed companies, 

intermediaries (like brokers, DPs, RTAs etc.), investors, demat accountholders etc., during the 

week informing about the observance of VAW 2024 and encouraging them to take e-pledge by 

providing a link to the e-pledge website of CVC (https://pledge.cvc.nic.in/) 

    
Sugandhee Gupta 

Sr. Manager- Membership 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

----------------------------------------------------Corporate office ------------------------------------------------------ 
Multi Commodity Exchange Clearing Corporation Limited 

Exchange Square, CTS No. 255, Suren Road, Chakala, Andheri (East), Mumbai – 400 093 
Tel.: 022 – 66494000 Fax: 022 – 67269558 CIN: U74999MH2008PLC185349 

www.mcxccl.com email: customersupport@mcxindia.com 

https://pledge.cvc.nic.in/
https://pledge.cvc.nic.in/
mailto:customersupport@mcxindia.com



















